
Any fund balance remaining will be used on future projects in Marquette’s downtown district. As the 

2011 Marquette DDA TIF plan indicates, the DDA anticipates assisting the City of Marquette with future 

infrastructure projects that include, but are not limited to: Sidewalk and streetscape improvements, a 

redevelopment of the 100 block of W. Baraga Avenue, wayfinding, maintaining the Bluff Street Parking 

Ramp, and expanding the available parking supply. This fund balance is expected to be expended in the 

next 4-5 years. 


